
 

 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
Minister will hand over water project 

 

13 July 2018 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) is involved in a number of projects at OR Tambo District 

Municipality which are earmarked to facilitate the socio- economic developments of the Mthatha. The 

Minister of Water and Sanitation, Gugile Nkwinti will hand over a water project to the community of 

Mqhekezweni Administrative Area on the 15 July 2018. 

This new water projects will assist in bringing water closer to the people of Mqhekezweni and surrounding 

areas. It will also assist to alleviate poverty. 

 

The event details are as follows:  

Date : Sunday, 15 July 2018  

Venue : Mqhekezweni Great Place, Mthatha 

Time : 10h00 

 
End  

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 
For more information contact: Mr Sputnik Ratau (Departmental Spokesperson) 
082 874 2942 / 012 336 6813 / rataus@dwa.gov.za 
 
For RSVP to contact Mr Lameki Jumba (Communication Services) 

082 907 9713 / 043 604 5154 / jumbal@dws.gov.za 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dwa.gov.za  
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